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Windstream Webmail sloppysoap@windstream.net

Office of Open Records Appeals: Brunermer v. Apollo Borough; AP 2019-1242, 1244,
and 1245

From : Edris, Angela <aedris@pa.gov> Thu, Aug 15, 2019 01:19 PM

Subject : Office of Open Records Appeals: Brunermer v. Apollo #1 attachment
Borough; AP 2019-1242, 1244, and 1245

To : Scott Andreassi <scott@charltonlawyers.com>

Cc : sloppysoap@windstream.net, Deanna Shupe
<boroughmanager@apollopa.org>

Dear Mr. Andreassi,

The OOR is not responsible for providing responsive records to a requester during the course
of an appeal or otherwise. It is an agency’s responsibility to provide a requester with
responsive records in the medium and format requested. When an agency provides records
to a requester during the course of an appeal, it still remains the agency’s burden to prove
that all records responsive to a request have been provided to a requester, and/or that any
records withheld or redactions made were proper. An agency’s position must be supported
by sufficient facts stated in an affidavit or attestation made under penalty of perjury.
Sometimes, in its evidentiary submission to the OOR, an agency will, along with its affidavit
and position statement, include copies of the records it provided to a requester; however,
whether or not to include such copies as part of its evidentiary submission to the OOR, is at
the discretion of the agency.

Hopefully, the above information is helpful.

As for the instant appeals, the deadline for evidentiary submissions from the parties was
yesterday, August 14th. Is the Borough indicating that it has provided responsive records to
the Requesters in these matters?

Sincerely,

Angela Edris
Attorney
Pennsylvania Office of Open Records

333 Market Street, 16th Floor
Harrisburg, PA 17101-2234

(717) 346-9903 | Fax (717) 425-5343
https://openrecords.pa.gov
@OpenRecordsPA

Confidentiality Notice: This electronic communication is privileged and confidential and is intended only for the party to
whom it is addressed. If received in error, please return to sender.


tel:%28717%29%20346-9903
https://openrecords.pa.gov/
https://twitter.com/OpenRecordsPA

From: Scott Andreassi [mailto:scott@charltonlawyers.com]

Sent: Monday, August 12, 2019 1:40 PM

To: Edris, Angela <aedris@pa.gov>

Subject: Re: [External] Re: Office of Open Records Appeals: Brunermer v. Apollo Borough;
AP 2019-1242, 1244, and 1245

Ms. Idris,

Thank you for your response. In that we intend to provide the information as requested,
should that information be provided through your office or directly to the Brunermer’s with a
copy to you?

Thank you.

Scott J. Andreassi
Sent from my iPhone


mailto:aedris@pa.gov
tel:%28717%29%20346-9903



